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The Romantic Cities – Cities between the Rhine and the Moselle 

The Romantic Cities are the cities of Idar-Oberstein, Koblenz, Mainz, Speyer, Trier and Worms. They 
combine the charm of an imperial past with world-famous wines and warm hospitality. But each city 
has a unique character all of its own. 

Set in the south-west of Germany and blessed by the mild climate around the Rhine and the Moselle, 
the villages and towns of Rhineland-Palatinate offer a perfect blend of culture and nature. You’ll just 
fall in love with the place! 

Deeply rooted as it is in European history, Rhineland-Palatinate has lots to offer as a cultural holiday 
destination, with cultural assets that are constantly preserved by the General Directorate for Cultural 
Heritage. Trier, the oldest city in Germany, is unique anywhere in the world with its nine UNESCO 
World Heritage Sites. The most famous of these sites has to be the Porta Nigra, the Roman city gate. 
Exciting guided tours and an extensive programme of events make a visit to these historic sites in the 
Romantic Cities a real one-off experience. 

The ShUM Cities of Mainz, Worms and Speyer were the European centre of Judaism in the Middle 
Ages. The community centres, buildings and cemeteries are among the oldest and best preserved 
Jewish legacies in Germany today, and tell the story of the three communities, from their early days 
to their destruction and new beginnings. In 2021, the ShUM cities became the first Jewish UNESCO 
World Heritage Site in Germany. 

The face of Rhineland-Palatinate bears the scars of a turbulent past. Whether it is Celtic graveyards, 
Roman buildings, castles, palaces, churches, vineyards or impressive river landscapes, Rhineland-
Palatinate has a rich cultural heritage and is respectful of the treasures it has been left. Many of the 
state-owned sites are supported by the General Directorate for Cultural Heritage (GDKE). The 
department for castles, palaces and ancient treasures, plus the three outstanding state museums in 
Koblenz, Mainz and Trier, and the departments for regional building preservation and regional 
archaeology all fall under the umbrella of the GDKE. The GDKE’s numerous exhibitions, events and 
communications bring history to life. 

Rhineland-Palatinate is definitely a treat for foodies too. The traditional spit roasts of Idar-Oberstein 
are cooked over open beechwood fires and can be found on every menu. And a spit roast needs a 
good glass of wine. Since the Romans planted the first vines more than 2,000 years ago, Rhineland-
Palatinate’s love affair with wine has grown stronger and stronger, which is hardly surprising given 
the number of wine-growing regions and the extraordinary quality of the regional wines. More than 
two thirds of all the wine produced in Germany comes from Rhineland-Palatinate. They can be tasted 
at one of the numerous wine festivals, including those in Mainz and Worms, or in the cosy wine bars 
in the Romantic Cities. 

Events are held all year round in the Romantic Cities, and bring a smile to the face of any music or 
culture fan. The Nibelung Festival in Worms, the spectacular Rhine in Flames fireworks in Koblenz 
and jazz festivals like the ones in Idar-Oberstein and Speyer are just a few examples of what visitors 
can expect throughout the year. 

The varied landscape of Rhineland-Palatinate is shaped by romantic river valleys, steep sloping 
vineyards and extensive forests. This makes the area around the Rhine and Moselle the perfect 
backdrop for a wide range of different outdoor activities. A case in point is the Upper Middle Rhine 
Valley UNESCO World Heritage Site, which stretches as far as Koblenz and offers lovely wooded 
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landscapes to admire and enjoy. Whether you are on foot or on two wheels, there are lots of ways to 
discover the cultural and scenic highlights of the Romantic Cities! 

 


